-- Name --
Sandra Cloutier

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Dear Ontario Energy Board,

I am a single female working to keep things going in my world. This increase on top of the fuel and food costs
could really make the difference of me being able to continue making all my payments to necessary bills in my
household and feed myself and my children. Please consider all the people that are struggling to keep things going.
This is not the time to increase costs for Ontario - Trump has stress many Ontario people that work.



